
 

Principal’s Message 

Hard to believe that Christ-

mas break is right around 

the corner!  The last three 

months have flown by and 

everyone is looking for-

ward to a relaxing break. 

I would like to thank our 

cross country coach 

Mr.Smith and the volleyball 

coaches Mrs. Blum, Mrs. 

Mason, Mr. Weir and Mr. 

Brandt on a successful sea-

son.  They put in many 

hours providing our stu-

dents on opportunity to 

compete and grow on 

and off the court!                 

“ Thank-you” for your        

efforts! 

Once again our school 

goal is developing a “Love 

of Literacy” amongst our 

students.  We are hoping 

that you are enjoying the 

Perdue Showcase, and the 

work that our students are 

proud to display.  We also, 

as a staff, devoted a larger 

portion of our school budg-

et towards the classroom 

libraries in each home 

room.  We are hoping that 

“choice” will inspire stu-

dents to read more often!  

In our first set of report 

cards, we sent home a set 

of instructions for parents 

to have access to their 

child's mark's.  We are hop-

ing that increases commu-

nication between parents 

and staff around their 

child’s assessment.  If you 

have any questions about 

registering on Pow-

erSchool, please contact 

the school, and we will as-

sist you in anyway possible! 

We hope that everyone 

has a safe and relaxing 

Christmas break! 

Merry Christmas! 

Perdue School November News: 

Spirit Week   Dec. 17-21 

Dec. 17: Christmas Character -  

dress as a snowman, reindeer, the Grinch etc. 

Dec.18: Toque Tuesday  

Dec. 19: Crazy Hair & Christmas Sweater 

Dec. 20: Red, White & Green  

Dec. 21: Formal Day 

Until Christmas it will be                                        
FREE Friday Hat Day                                    

( xmas hats only) 

REMINDER: 

When ordering from the  

Scholastics book orders  

please use the following    

options to purchase: 

1) Online 

2) Cheque payable to :      

Scholastics Canada  

Cash will no longer be                 

accepted  

Please keep in mind that the 

weather is cold.  Please     

ensure that your children 

come dressed appropriate 

for the 

weather 



 

 Thankyou for the donations that have come 

in so far for the SCC Xmas Basket Raffle. 

If you are still wishing to donate please send 

your item by Dec.3, 2018 

Thank-you very much for your continued 

support of your School Community Coun-

cil!!!!  

SCC Christmas Dinner 

Friday December 21, 2018 

An SCC member will be phoning you in the next 

few weeks to let you know what your food item 

is.  These food items can be dropped off at the 

school or if you purchase your item at our local 

grocery store, it can be left there. 

Thankyou to SAM and Kim at                 
THE STORE for being such a great accom-

modating help! 

On the day of the dinner we ask families to bring 

a $2 donation to donate to: Perdue Secret Santa 

Perdue School K-6 students present: 

Three Wise Men and a Baby 

Wednesday Dec.19, 2018 

At 7:00pm 

Perdue School  

Silver Collection 

Xmas Basket raffle tickets  

due back Dec.18, 2018 

 

2017/2018 Yearbooks 

Last chance to order.          

Please let us know by             

Dec. 7, 2018. 

$23.00 each 

https://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fthecityschool.edu.pk%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2014%2F05%2Fimportant-dates-570x230.jpg&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fthecityschool.edu.pk%2Fimportant-dates-students%2F&docid=OORQMggZsqjTZM&tbnid=7EkPiQYuKCbMyM%3A&
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Kindergarten 

31  

Classes resume on January 7,2019 ( Day 4) 

 

 

 

 

 

Soup 

Dress            

Rehearsal 

 

Kindergarten 

Christmas 

Dinner 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS 
30 

Xmas         

Concert at 

7pm 

Bake Sale 6:30 

Nacho & 

Cheese 

lunch 

No Soup 

Soup 

*Please note that Dec. 20 th and 21st  the  school day cycle is being 

switched.  There will be Kindergarten on Tuesday and Friday that 

week. 


